
Koalas:
This term in Koala Class we are learning about ourselves, our families and our friends. 
We have been looking at photos of our families and talking about who they are. 
In Maths we have been listening to songs to help us to count to and from 5.  These have been great as they are interactive and the children have all enjoyed being part of the songs. 
In English we have been listening to and joining in with our interactive stories about The Bookseller and Grans Visit. We will be looking labelling parts of our body and matching pictures of them. 
We have been learning about our five senses and enjoying a variety of textures and smells. We have a smell of the day and texture of the day. (Each day is associated with a smell and texture).
We have been enjoying soaking our feet/hands in warm water with a pleasant aroma, whilst exploring the feel of the water. 
In our cross curricular lessons we have begun to look at our feelings and emotions and are currently learning about Crabby the Crab.  We have been learning about our different body parts and trying to remember their names. We are currently making books about ourselves and the things we like to do or not. 
During PHSE lessons we have been learning about friends, playing together and sharing resources. 
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